
Town of Milton 
 Local Government Efficiency Task Force 

June 8, 2021 

Meeting Notes/Minutes 

 

Members attending in person; Karen Golab, Tammy Smith, Mike 
Beaulieu, Larry Brown, John Giunco, Chris Jacobs 

Online:   

Absent:  Claudine Burnham, Bruce Woodruff, Kym Libby 

Meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance 

6:00 PM -Meeting convened 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Meeting Minutes 

 The minutes from May 24, 2021 were tabled. 
 The May 11, 2021 minutes were also tabled. 

 

Review suggestions from May 24, 2021 Meeting 

 Karen read down through the suggestion list of ideas from the 
last meeting. 

 We discussed additional items we can present to the BOS.   
 How can we be better communicators? 
 Should we still present a questionnaire to the town employees? 



 Would town employees be open to a meeting or one on one 
conversations?  Come up with a list of people we would like to 
talk with and meet with them somewhere and just have a one on 
one conversation.  Mike will work on the questionnaire draft. 

 

Suggestions from question 12  

 

The committee reviewed responses to question 12 for efficiency 
opportunities.  We had some very good discussion and conversation.  
The suggestions have been added to the word document from our May 
24, 2021 meeting.  This document is being kept separate so it can be 
presented to the BOS. 

 

Other Business 

 

 

Public Comment 

 

Next Meeting 

 The next meeting for the task force is set for Monday June 28, 
2021 at 6 p.m.  
 

Adjournment 

 Motion to adjourn made by tammy 
 2nd made by Larry 



 Roll call vote and all members in favor 
 Motion carries. 

 


